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Reid Street Revitalization Update  

Work is continuing on the concrete curb around the silva cells in anticipation of the pouring of sidewalks in Phase Two, 
which will take approximately 4-5 days. This work is beginning today. 

Phase One pavement is complete on Reid and Barlow. The lines will be painted when both phases are complete and Reid 
Street will remain closed to vehicle traffic until this is completed. The anticipated date for paving Phase Two is currently 
September 20th, weather permitting. 

Street lighting will be delayed due to delivery delays of the lamp posts. A temporary solution is being worked out. 

Thank you for your ongoing patience and cooperation as we move toward project completion. 

 


